
 

 

Statement – Board of Derventio Housing Trust 

 

The Board of Derventio Housing Trust has received and considered the Annual Self-
Assessment regarding the Complaint Handling Code, and our Complaints Annual Report. 

The Board is pleased to note that all complaints were responded to promptly, and that 
improvements have been made to operations in response to issues raised. 

The Board noted the revised Complaint Handling Code, including governing body 
responsibilities. 

The Member Responsible for Complaints is Sarah Hernandez. 
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